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TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN

We at LeGreeno Energy Solutions sincerely apologize for any trouble caused by our failure to notify our
previous employee, Mr. JOHN JOSEPH, of the change in our domain address, info@legreeno.com. We had
submitted the same address in the experience certificate provided to Mr JOHN and now know that it was put
forth as a reference for application to Utrecht University. We were unfortunately unable to receive any emails
sent to this address.

We recognize that this oversight has resulted in a breakdown of communication and potential frustration. In
order to resolve this matter, we would like to offer Mr. JOHN JOSEPH and others with our new email address:
legreenosolar@gmail.com.

We appreciate the time Mr. JOHN JOSEPH spent with us and the valuable contributions he provided to our
team. We wish him the very best in his future undertakings.
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